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2009 RMLL AGM
Website Report
When the new Executive met in mid February of 2009, there was no doubt in everyone’s mind the RMLL needed a new website. However, with the late start to the Season, there just wasn’t the time to document our requirements and request quotes. Therefore, the plan was for each Division to use the free site from League Lineup and a new website would be implemented for the 2010 Season. With the completion of the schedules at the end of April, came an offer from SportzSoft Solutions Inc. which we just couldn’t turn down. SportzSoft offered us their standard website layout along with the use of their Team Management software for free, with no obligations for the RMLL to continue to use SportzSoft for the following Season. Amanda Thielen volunteered to be the RMLL Webmaster and within a few days of the decision to accept the generous SportzSoft offer, the RMLL officially moved into the next era of developing post-midget lacrosse in Alberta.  

Through SportzSoft and with Amanda as the Webmaster, the RMLL was able to implement a website which allowed timely communication, updates and effective management of 60 major lacrosse teams with scheduling, statistics, standings, rosters and history. 
The RMLL Executive accepted the quote from SportzSoft for the use of the SportzSoft software products for the 2010 Season. We will continue to refine our website, update our history and make use of the additional functionality to eliminate paper processes from the RMLL. 
The RMLL wishes to take this opportunity to thank the partners at SportzSoft for providing a platform that enables the RMLL to continue to grow and foster the sport of lacrosse.

 
Christine Thielen
Executive Director, RMLL

